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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

School Closures:  
 

Bank Holiday - 2nd May 
Polling day     - 5th May 

 
Half term 

 
Mon 30th May 

-  
Fri 3rd June 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
Indigo  Zayne  
Lilac  Rayan 
Silver Yusuf  
Crimson Jeremiah  
Yellow     Hafsa 
Gold  Levent 
Green    Malakai 
Pink   Joan 
Purple Omarah 
Orange Ibrahima 
Brown   James 
Red    Aalaa  
Blue  Evelyn  

Well done superstars! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 Please Note: 
 

3rd May  
 

NO PLAY CENTRE 
   
NO GARDEN CLUB 
   
NO  LEGO CLUB   

A Busy Start For Early Years 
 
Indigo class have been focusing on farm animals 
this term with their topic ‘Down on the farm’. They 
have been reading farm stories, singing farm 
nursery rhymes and exploring animals and the 
sounds they make. Some 
children have visited a farm 
and shared their lovely   
photos on Class Dojo. 
 
 
 
 
 
To engage young children in more activities and stories about life 
on the farm click on the link: Down on the farm 
 
Lilac class have ‘Shopping’ for their topic.  
They have been learning about all aspects of 
shopping, including money, the different types 
of shops and the things that we can buy.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
They have also set up their own 
role play shop. 
 
 

Reception children are enjoying their new ‘Spring' topic this term. 
They’ve been learning about minibeasts and reading the story of 
'The Very Hungry Caterpillar'.   

On Monday the children were 
very excited to welcome their 
new resident caterpillars and 
learn all about the life-cycle of a 
butterfly. The caterpillars are 
growing very quickly and the children 
can't wait to see what happens next! 

If you have a child in early years you might want to 
share this story with them:  Get Squiggling Caterpillar 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/shows/down-on-the-farm
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/get-squiggling-caterpillar


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

  
 
 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Friends of Pakeman - PTA 
 
Marcia is very much looking forward to 
welcoming as many parents and carers as 
possible to the Friends of Pakeman PTA 
meeting.  If you have a little spare time 
that you could spend, helping us to raise 
funds and organise fun events, then we’d 
love to have your support.  If you can’t 
make the meeting but would still like to  
get involved please contact Marcia: 
 
mharris@pakeman.islington.sch.uk 
Tel:  020 7607 2575 

 
 

Year Group Best   
Attendance 

Most   
Improved  

Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality 

EYFS & 
KS1 

 
Crimson Class 

  

 
Crimson Class  

 
  Silver Class 

 

KS2  
Blue Class 

 
Brown Class 

 
Red Class 

Pots and Pans Needed 
 

The Nursery staff are making a new mud 
kitchen for the children to play in, outside 
in their playground. They would be very 
grateful if any parents/carers have any old 
pots and pans they could donate. Please 
bring any donations to the school office. 

 

 
 
  

Let’s work together for  
Pakeman children. 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

Year 6 SATS  
 
What are the SATs?  
 

 SATs are the Standardised Assessment Tests that are given to children in 
year 6 at the end of Key Stage 2.   

 They take place over four days - Monday 9th May until Thursday 12th 
May. 

  

 The SATs papers consist of:  
 
 Spelling, punctuation and grammar  
 Reading  
 Maths  
 
 

 Writing is also assessed using evidence collected throughout Year 6. There is no Year 6 
SATs writing test.  

 
If you have any concerns about the SATs please speak to Harry, Charlie or Ben.  You can 
catch them in the playground or make an appointment via the school office. 



A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 
 
 

 


